ST. EUNAN'S CATHEDRAL, LETTERKENNY

ALL MASSES WILL BE OFFERED BEHIND CLOSED DOORS

Parishioners are encouraged to join us via the Parish Webcam https://www.churchservices.tv/letterkenny OR https://www.steunanscathedral.ie

PAROCHIAL HOUSE CONTACT DETAILS

Phone: 074 9121021 Email: office@steunanscathedral.ie

Sunday 10th January ~ The Baptism of the Lord

Masses: 8 am, 10 am and 12 noon

Monday 11th January

8 am Mass ~ Charles Wallace RIP

10 am Mass ~ May McCarron RIP

7 pm Mass ~ Bridget Toner RIP (First Anniversary)

Tuesday 12th January

8 am Mass ~ Josephine Gallagher RIP

10 am Mass ~ Martin and Jean Curran RIP

8 pm ~ Holy Hour

Wednesday 13th January ~ St. Hilary

8 am Mass ~ Special Intention

7 pm Mass ~ John McGlynn RIP

10 am Mass ~ Charles Dooher RIP

7 pm Mass ~ Paddy Harley RIP and Annie Greene RIP

Thursday 14th January

8 am Mass ~ Sue McCormack RIP

10 am Mass ~ Annie McGinley RIP

7 pm Mass ~ Margaret and Danny Doherty RIP and Raymond Cassidy RIP

8 pm ~ Holy Hour

Friday 15th January ~ St. Ita

8 am Mass ~ Patrick Gallagher RIP

10 am Mass ~ Brigid and Packie O'Donnell RIP

7 pm Mass ~ Joseph McGranaghan, Maureen McMorrow, Pat McArt and Pat Nicholls RIP

Saturday 16th January ~ St. Fursa

10 am Mass ~ Al Larkin RIP (Month's Mind Mass)

SUNDAY COLLECTION ~ 3rd January 2021 ~ €1,559

DONATIONS ~ 3rd January 2021 ~ €75 EXPENDITURE: €1,328.06

THANK YOU ~ We deeply appreciate your continued Spiritual and Financial support. We encourage everyone who brings Parish Envelopes/Donations to the Parochial House to please attach your Name or Envelope Number.

UNDER LEVEL 5 RESTRICTIONS, the public CANNOT be present at Masses.

Masses will be offered behind **CLOSED DOORS** and can be viewed online or by listening to the Parish Receivers

Funeral Masses are LIMITED to 10 mourners.

Weddings are **LIMITED** to 6 guests.

Baptisms will be POSTPONED until Restrictions are lifted.

If anyone would like a Box of **PARISH ENVELOPES**, please contact the Parish Office. For those from outside the Parish area, **your box is available for collection from the Parish Office.** A sincere word of thanks to all who distribute the boxes of Envelopes around the different areas of the Parish. Your continued support is appreciated.